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	Project No & Title:
	PBF/SLE/J-3   Supporting the Implementation of the Joint Communiqué through the refurbishment of the SLPP Headquarters

	Recipient UN Organization:  
	UNDP
	Priority Sector: 
	Democracy and Good  Governance

	National Authority: 
	Sierra Leone People’s Party

	Location:
	Freetown

	Project Cost:
	 USD 69,550

	SC Approval Date:
	3 June 2009
	Starting Date:
	August 2009
	Completion Date:
	January 2010

	PBF Outcome and Priority area
	Priority 2: Good governance and national reconciliation. 

Outcome 6: national reconciliation

	Project Description:
	In March 2009, Sierra Leone was hit by the biggest eruption of violence since the end of the war between the two main political parties –the ruling APC and the opposition SLPP that lead to injuries, loss of property and alleged rape of SLPP supporters. This political impasse was further heightened by the party owned radio stations. The clashes which had started in the south of the country in a period preceding a by-local council election degenerated in a few days to what has been described as the greatest pointer yet to the fragility of the peace in Sierra Leone. The UNIPSIL and UNCT brokered peace talks that resulted in the signing of a joint communiqué which attempted to address the key issues brought forward by both parties.   

	Immediate Objectives:
	l. .A maximum of  damaged windows rehabilitated

2. A maximum of damaged doors rehabilitated

3. A maximum area of walls re-painted



	Project Status as at December 2009


	Funds disbursed:
	USD 65,000

	Delivery rate:
	100%

	Outputs delivered:
	· Over 45 windows damaged are been replaced
· Some 17 doors are either being repaired or replaced

· The interior of the SLPP Head quarters been repainted 

	Achievements and challenges
	· The unstable exchange rate of Sierra Leonean Leone and US dollars cased the unexpected gap between the original proposed budget made in US dollars and actual budget prepared by local bidders in Leone. The proposed budget in US dollars was agreed between UNDP and SLPP, however the disbursement had to be done by Sierra Leonean Leone with unexpected shortage of the fund.  
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